
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, 
in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair 
   Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 

ANSENT: Mirchelle Enright, Vice Chair 
 
 
Mr. Preston Lane joined us a guest at this meeting.  

  
The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on April 7, 2022 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 

Registrar shared a rough copy roster of Officers of Election 
for the June Primary. Board and registrar discussed the strengths 
and weaknesses of precincts and how to balance staffing to achieve 
strong teams at each precinct. A final version will be presented 
to them at the June meeting.  

 
Registrar reported that the Office of the Attorney General 

approved Northampton’s redistricting plan. Registrar will now work 
with ELECT to make the locality changes in VERIS and then send out 
letters to all Northampton voters. 
 
 Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at Noon, June 2, 2022.  
  
                         _____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


